
 

Thank you for your interest in adopting a dog from Labrador Rescuers. 

 Please note that due to Covid-19 and the current mandated stay-at-home orders, the submission of 

new applications to adopt will be temporarily suspended until further notice.  All applications currently 

submitted will continue to be processed. 

These delays are a result of:  

 

 Having limited resources and working under unusual mandated constraints. 
 

 Having a below average number of available dogs. 
 

 Receiving an above average number of applications who are currently waiting to be reviewed. 
 

Our ultimate goal is to have a dog in need adopted by a loving family, whether it’s through Labrador 

Rescuers of San Diego, another reputable Rescue Group or a shelter.  We are providing a link to other 

southern California and out of area resources for your benefit during this unusual crisis.  

Out Of Area Resources  

Please note – this is a temporary measure and we hope a short term solution.  We will make an 

announcement on our web page as soon as we begin to accept new applications.  Please continue to 

follow and support us as we all make the best of these unusual and difficult times. 

Patricia Forsythe 

President 

Labrador Rescuers of San Diego 

https://www.labrescuers.org/copy-of-adoption-process

